
CONFIRMATION OF RECEIPT OF 

ITSSD OREGON DEPARTMENT OF FISH & WILDLIFE 

PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST 

(7-28-16) 
 

 
Subject:   Thank you for your comments 

 

From: ODFW Commission <odfw.commission@state.or.us> (Add as Preferred Sender)   
 

Date: Thu, Jul 28, 2016 1:52 pm 
To: "lkogan@itssd.org" <lkogan@itssd.org> 

 

Thank you for your comments on this issue.  Your message will be forwarded to the Oregon Fish and 
Wildlife Commissioners for review and any necessary response. 
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